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Tuesday 17th January 2023 

 

Year 4 One Night Residential to Nell Bank 21st March 2023 
 

Dear Parents 

Year 4 have a wonderful opportunity to go on a one night residential to Nell Bank, Ilkley. They will be going on 
Tuesday 21st March and returning to school on Wednesday 22nd March. They will be doing lots of exciting 

activities at Nell Bank linked to their current and future science and geography topics. 

We feel this will be a great opportunity to develop independence and have fun learning in a different environment 

and also links with their learning in school.  It is also a good experience to prepare them for the week long 

residential in Year 6. 

The cost of the trip is being heavily subsidised by school and we are only asking for £37.32 contribution to be paid 

via parent pay. This will cover the cost of transport, meals, accommodation and activities at the centre led by their 

experienced staff. This must be paid by Friday 24th February to secure a place. 

There are limited places available, by paying for the trip you are giving permission for your child to attend. 

There will be a parents meeting with more information on Thursday 26th January at 2.45pm in the school hall. 

Many Thanks, 

 

Mrs Johnson 

Assistant Head 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


